
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                          

           Ref No: UPAA/I/GBM/M/2024-25/L- 257                                                               29-07-2025 

 

To, 

All Esteemed Members, 

UP Architects Association 

 

Subject: Draft Minutes of 33
rd

 GBM Uploaded on Website – Request for Feedback. 

Dear Members, Chapter Presidents, and Chapter Secretaries, 

I hope this message finds you well. 

We are pleased to inform you that the draft minutes of the 33rd General Body Meeting 

(GBM) have been uploaded on the official website of the UP Architects Association. 

You can access the document through the following link: 

https://uparchitects.org/gbm-records/ 

We kindly request you to review the document and share any feedback or highlight 

discrepancies at your earliest convenience. Your valuable input will help us ensure the 

accuracy and inclusivity of the record. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Warm regards, 
 

 
Ar. Akshat Garg 
General Secretary 
 UP Architects Association 
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